
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Manchester University Student: 
 
To prepare for the Career Expo on September 28th, from 4-5:30pm, please complete 
the Strong Interest Inventory online, no later than Monday, September 14th.  This 
assessment will help you identify interests in relation to academic majors and career 
paths.  To accomplish this, do the following: 
 

1. You should take the Strong Inventory at a time and place that is quiet and 
relaxed, where you won’t be disturbed. If you would like to use the Success 
Center computers, you are welcome to do so.  

 
2. Go to https://online.cpp.com 

 
3. Enter “Takethestrong” for client login, and “OCSrocks” for client password 

(these are case sensitive), then click the login button.  You do not need to fill in a 
user ID unless you may need to interrupt answering questions and finish 
responding later.  It is better if you take the inventory all at once without 
interruption. 

 
4. Click the begin button next to “Strong Interest Inventory” and begin answering 

questions.  No one answer will affect your results, so try to give the first answer 
that comes into your mind.  

 
5. You should allow 30-45 minutes to complete this Strong Interest Inventory. 

 
6. Please do not take the assessment more than once. 
 

Once you have completed this online Strong inventory, your results will be sent to the 
Office of Career Services.  Your individualized report will be provided by your faculty 
member the week of September 21.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Career Expo! 
 
Hannah Stork & Tish Kalita  
Career and Professional Development 
Experiential Learning 


